
These annual events are held in memory of two founder members of Port Isaac Rowing 
Club, George Moth and Mark Provis. 
This is one of the club’s favourite events of the year, as the aim  is to get local businesses 
and groups involved in gig racing. Crews entering George Moth must be made up of four 
non-rowers and two experienced rowers. Some of our best new recruits over the past few 
years have come to us via George Moth and we are always excited to see our gigs in action, 
being raced around the Port Isaac harbour. It is lots of fun with loads of friendly rivalry. 
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